1li5 Church Street,N.Y.
Viznna, Virginia

March 15, 1959

Town Manager
Vienna, Virginia

Dear Sir:

It is my desire to have the Town of Vienna extend a
water main from the intersection of Tapawingo Road and
Nutley Street up Nutley Street approximately 510 feet to
make water available for houses to be built on Lots 4, 3
and 2 of Hampton Subdivision.

I would appreciate immediate action en this request;
for if the Town camnnot supply water at this time, I will

have to meke preparation to supply each house with an
individual well,

Very truly yours,

{Signed) W. Roger Wood



